
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

YEAR 11 DROPDOWNS/EXAMS: FRIDAY 12TH MAY 2023 

 
On Friday 12th May 2023 Year 11 students will be at school only for arranged drop downs and GCSE 

public examinations.   If they do not have either an exam or a drop down, they should study at 

home.  Please see below the arrangements for the day are as follows:- 

 

Drop Down 

Periods 1-3 Periods 4-6 

Sociology Business 

PE  

Exams 

Design Technology  

Art  

 

 

Students arriving for drop downs in periods 1-3 should go to registration as normal at 8.35am.  

Students arriving for Business should arrive at school at 11.40am, the drop down will start at 

11.55am.   PE and Sociology students who do not have a Business drop down will be dismissed at 

11.55am.    

 

Thank you for your support during this time and we wish Year 11 well in their exams. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr A O’Donoghue 

Associate Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


